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A Message From The President  

Sandra Fletcher 

 

A very successful AGM was held this year 

at Minos Village. Over 50 people attended 

and we had several guests. These included 

David O’Toole, KHSC Board Chair, David 

Pattenden, KHSC Board member & Liaison 

to the Auxiliary, Dr. David Pichora, KHSC 

President and CEO, Sandra Carlton, KHSC 

Joint V.P. and Chief Human Resources 

Officer, Elizabeth Bardon, KHSC Chief of 

Public Relations and Community 

Engagement, Dave Bessant, HAAO S.E. 

Region Chair and Carol Hazell, President of 

Volunteer Services to KHSC Hotel Dieu 

Hospital site. 
 

The highlight of the meeting was the 

presentation of a cheque to Dr. David 

Pichora and David O’Toole for $451,400 on 

behalf of the Auxiliary. 
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Our congratulations go to our two 

Provincial Life Members who will be 

attending the HAAO banquet in Toronto in 

November. We congratulate and thank all 

our Award recipients for their services to 

our Auxiliary. 
 

If you would like a copy of the Annual 

Report or the Auditor’s financial statement, 

please contact Theresa by email at 

Theresa.Hill@Kingstonhsc.ca or phone 

613-549-6666 ext.6352. 

                 
             

 

 

Certificates of Appreciation 

Members 

Valerie Bond (Teddy Bear) 

Helen Stowe (Christmas Bazaar) 

 

Non-Members 

Sheila Johnson(Knitter) 

Colin McCue (Lottery) 

Connie Schick (Coffee Cart) 

Doug Soutter (Lottery) 

Judy Torrents (HUGS) 

Natalie Thebault (HUGS Knitter) 

Stephanie Tadema (HUGS Knitter) 

 

Outstanding Service Pins 

Mary Johnston  (Lottery) 

Susan Kennedy (Gift Shop) 

Lilianne Vanderhout (Christmas 

Bazaar) 

 

HAAO Provincial Life Membership      

Jenny Raymond Gail Guest 

 

Honorary Life Membership 

Kevin Blaney  Shirley Brunke 

Gerda Paterson  

 

Honorary President  
Barb Arniel (2

nd
 Year) 

 

Mrs. J.C. Connell Award 

Jean Fraser 

 

Flowers and/or Gift Certificate were 

presented to: 

Kevin Blaney  Shirley Brunke 

Jean Fraser  Gerda Paterson 

 

 

THE 

 
 

 

 

Qu i c k T i m e ™ a n d  a
 d e c o m p re s s o r

a re  n e e d e d  to  s e e  th i s  p i c tu re .

AWARDS FROM 
THE 2018 AGM 
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

2018/2020 

President:      Sandra Fletcher 

Vice-President:     Heather Breck 

(Acting)  

Past-President:     Jenny Raymond 

Treasurer:     Mary Johnston 

Secretary:     Merna Manders 

Elected      Lorraine Coull 

Members:     Gloria Pivnick 

 

CHRISTMAS 

BAZAAR 2018 

 

This summer check out your 

favourite recipes and unwanted 

items to donate for the annual 

Bazaar to be held on November 28, 

2018 in the E.E.U. (old cafeteria on 

Dietary 3).   

 

We will have: 

 Refreshments 

 Home-made baked goods and 

candy  

 Paperback and hard cover 

books. 

 New to You Costume jewelry 

 Silent Auction  

 Curiosity Corner 

 From the Gift Shop -Toys, Plush 

& children’s books  

 

2018 Provincial Life 

Members  

 

Two of our members will receive 

their HAAO Life Membership at the 

HAAO Convention Banquet to be 

held on November 10
th
 in Toronto. 

 

Jenny Raymond became a 

volunteer at Kingston General 

Hospital in 2003 and joined the 

KGH Auxiliary in 2008 when she 

took over the position of Special 

Care Convenor.  She has been an 

active member in the Auxiliary 

and the hospital since that time 

and has attended almost all of our 

General meetings. 

 

In 2008, Jenny joined the Board 

& Council as the Special Care 

Convenor and became a member 

of the Board of Directors in 2012 

as Vice-President.  She took the 

office of President in 2013 and 

served a 3 year term as President 

until 2016.  She is currently a 

member of the Board as Past-

President.  She has participated 

in many of our Auxiliary 

activities such as the Annual 

Christmas Bazaar and Golf 

Tournament and has served and 

continues to serve on various 

Committees, i.e. Finance, Family 

Service, Special Care, 

Nominating, Policies & 

Procedures and Constitution.  

Jenny also volunteers as a 

Mealmate helping patients at 

meal times. 

 

A Certificate of Appreciation 

was awarded in 2010 and an 

Outstanding Service pin was 

given in 2014 in recognition of 

her ongoing and dedicated 

service to our hospital and 

organization. Since 2003, Jenny 

has volunteered over 6,000 

hours. 

 

Jenny will receive her HAAO 

Life Membership in the 

Leadership and Executive 

Service category.  

Gail Guest became a volunteer 

and KGH Auxiliary member in 

2001 when she became a member 

of the Cash Draw Committee.  

She has been an active member 

in the Auxiliary and the hospital 

since that time and has attended 

most of our General meetings. 

 

In 2011, Gail became a Patient 

Relations Advisor, helping new 

patients navigate the hospital 

system.   She has been knitting 

for the Gift Shop since 2014 and 

now works as a Cashier in the 

Shop.  Gail has also volunteered 

on the Information Desks in both 

the Main Lobby and the Cancer 

Centre.  She has participated in 

many of our Auxiliary activities 

such as the Annual Christmas 

Bazaar and Golf Tournament  

 

A Certificate of Appreciation 

was awarded in 2011. An 

Outstanding Service pin was 

given in 2016 in recognition of 

her ongoing and dedicated 

service to our hospital and 

organization. Since 2001, Gail 

has volunteered over 2,500 

hours. 

 

Gail will receive her HAAO Life 

Membership in the Long and 

Reliable Service category 
 

NEXT GENERAL MEETING  

 

OCTOBER 29
th

 AT COOKE’S 

PORTSMOUTH CHURCH IN 

CALVIN PARK 

 

More details will follow in the  

Fall Newsletter 


